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To Whom It May Concern:

In reference to your recent inquiry pertaining to the toxicity of the paper products
supplied to you by Riverside Paper Company, please be advised that these
paper products, and the component quantities contained therein, are neither

hazardous nor toxic, when used in a manner for which the products were
designed.

Furthermore, paper products, as defined by OSHA standards in 29CFR
1910.1200 are considered to be articles, which by definition are “products that do
not release, or otherwise result in exposure to a hazardous chemical, under
normal conditions of use, and are therefore exempt from MSDS requirements.

| am anticipating that this information will fulfill your request; however, if you have

any further questions do not hesitate to contact me at (920) 991-2006 or
contact the customer service department at Riverside Paper Company.

Sincerely,

Stephen J. Swanson
Technical/Environmental Manager
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